KACC Board meeting 9/7/16 at Hopkinton Library

Meeting called to order at 6:03pm at the Hopkinton Library. Board members present: Patrick, President,
Dan and Mary Watts, Board Members.

Treasurer's report (Cheryl absent - reported via email)

Directory reprint/proof has been circulated, and ready for draft at Brayshaws. Discussion regarding
renewed push for new members to be included in "next" printing, either this current printing, or the
next, which will follow in November or December. Patrick to assemble a flyer to place at a few strategic
sites in area towns.

Now is the time to join

- easy click and pay
- directory about to go to print
- invitation to Annual Meeting in January

We discussed the need for inclusion of members from our member towns, especially Bradford,
Hopkinton/Contoocook. Patrick would like to see a blurb added to the start of every newsletter through
the end of the year:

We now have over 100 members and growing, no issues there! We now need representation from the
area towns to assist at board meetings and events, to assist the team in identifying activities and needs
in their respective towns.

We need a nomination committee for this year's elections, to be held at the annual meeting. Patrick
nominated Cheryl Johnson to represent Warner, Lee Ann Vance to represent Contoocook/Hoopkinton,
and Laura Hallahan to represent Bradford. Please attend our next board meeting in Warner, October
5th, or send along a designee for your area to suggest a few names of likely candidates.

Next BAH’s

- 10/20/16 Mainstreet Bookends in Warner
- 11/17 BBH at Schoodacs 7am to 8:30

Next Meetings:

- 10/5/16 Warner @ Sugar River Community Room

- 11/2 at Hopkinton Library (confirmed)

- 12/7 Warner @ Sugar River Community Room

- 1/19/17 Annual meeting Hopkinton Library Community Room 5:30-7pm (room confirmed)

Meeting adjourned at 6:47pm



